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HOLIDAY HOURS

Please note the following changes to standard business hours in observance of the Fourth of July
holiday:

The Michigan Medicine holiday will be observed Friday, July 4, 2025.

¢ All MLabs Patient Service Centers will be closed on July 4, 2025.
¢ No scheduled blood draw service will be provided for Nursing Home clients. Coverage will
resume on Monday, July 7, 2025.

UPS and FedEx will not offer pickup or delivery services on July 4, 2025. Packages that contain
temperature sensitive specimens should be shipped or transported to arrive Monday - Thursday by
6:00 pm or Saturday by 12:00 noon.
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